Laird Township Board

Budget Hearing Wednesday, March 13, 2024

Supervisor Patricia Spencer called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Present were Supervisor Patricia Spencer, Trustee John Juntunen, Trustee Ryan McGahan, Clerk Robin Henry. Absent was Treasurer Nicole Krajnak.

The Minutes of the March 8, 2023 Budget Hearing were reviewed. A motion was made by Supervisor Spencer and seconded by Trustee Juntunen to accept the minutes of the 2023 Budget Hearing. With all in favor, motion carried.

The Budget for fiscal year 2024-2025 was reviewed.

A Resolution to adopt the township budget for the fiscal year April 1, 2024 through March 31, 2025 was offered by Trustee Juntunen and supported by Supervisor Spencer. Upon roll call vote: "Aye" Patricia Spencer, Robin Henry, John Juntunen, Ryan McGahan. "No" None. Supervisor Spencer declared the Resolution adopted.

A motion was made by Supervisor Spener and seconded by Trustee Juntunen to adjourn the meeting. With all in favor, motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:36 p.m.

Robin A. Henry, Laird Township Clerk